
Q and A on CFIA release of Proposed National EIA Disease Control Program 
 

1. Why was the proposed plan dated January of 2018 yet not released until the 19th of April?  The 
date on the document may not reflect the completion date.  Time of release to the public was 
decided by the CFIA. 
 

2. How is this plan different from what was done before?  The proposed plan will direct more 
emphasis on the prevention of disease spread. 

 
3. How can I let my concerns or support of this proposal be known?  You are invited to make 

comment directly to CFIA by going to the following link. 
https://na1se.voxco.com/SE/?st=ugQKGuabHGMC%2bGgWGipwU8MLVFycgMNY6VxFAMBw%2
bsk%3d&lang=en 
 

4. If I support the proposal, do I need to comment?  Yes. All stakeholders should take the 
opportunity to provide feedback.  

 
5. Can the SHF represent my concerns with CFIA?  No, the SHF does not lobby.  Individual 

stakeholders should register their concerns directly to the CFIA link mentioned above. 
 

6. Why are Saskatchewan and Alberta designated as Primary Control Zones and have the 
strictest regulations?  Saskatchewan and Alberta have relatively high numbers of cases, and low 
owner-requested testing. 
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